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From: "Bernice Heidelberg" <whitefordtwpcleark@buckeye-express.com>

To: "Larry Odell" <odelll@bex.net>

"Sigi Geremski" <zig@toast.net>, "Mike Murphy" <murphym@bedford.k12.mLus>, "Denise Hill"
cc: <sheepygrlsmom@hotmail.com>, "Steve lennex" <Ienoblue@aol.com>, "Gene Stock" <stocksportsinc@yahoo.com>,

"Tom Dawson" <tdawson@cablesystem.com>, "Art Richter" <aricht1@buckeye-express.eom>

Subject: Cable committee

Date: Thu, 22 Dee2005 15:34:03 -0500

December 21, 2005

Larry,

I decided that I needed to e-mail you my concern and disappointment at the Bedford Township treatment of the
cable committee. I have been an elected official for 13 years. In all those years, I have never been involved in a
situation like this. There have been many times when someone requested to be heard before the township board and I
disagreed with them. But they were given time on the agenda to express their views and then the board acted. Many
times I voted against the request. But I, allowed that citizen the due process allowed to them.

That is not the case with this issue. Why not let the cable committee review their findings in a public forum? If
the board disagrees with their findings, comment or vote on the issue and move on to the next item on the agenda,
Further, I am appalled, that you would meet with Walt Wilburn and decide that the cable committee could not meet
beforetheir term is technically up. The meeting was to be Dec. 271h as you know from the e-mail and the letters stated
the terms were up Dec. 31, 2005. This is a sad situation for the cable committee and the board members.

Respectfully,
Bernice Heidelberg
Whiteford Township Clerk


